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Dear Parents 
 

As you are aware, the A2 examinations commence shortly.  All students have details of examination dates and 

times, and need to continue to check these carefully.   
 

Study Leave will begin for Year 13 students on Friday 26 May 2017.  Normal lessons will take place during Periods 
1, 2, and 3, and there will be a Celebration Assembly during Period 4, after which students may go home.  However 

a number of staff will continue to run revision sessions during Study Leave and we strongly recommend that 
students take advantage of these.  Please let us know if any problems arise, such as illness or bereavement, during 

this period, to enable us to offer optimum support. 

 
There are two Further Maths units in May (MFP3 am Wednesday 17 May and MFP4 am Wednesday 24 May) so the 

following arrangements will take place for those students sitting Further Mathematics only. 
 

 Tuesday 16 May - afternoon off school as study leave. 

 Tuesday 23 May - afternoon off school as study leave. 
 

Students do not have to take this time as study leave and may attend normal lessons. 
 

Students are expected to attend all their A2 lessons up to Period 4 on Friday 26 May, after which Year 13 
study leave begins.  The only exception is where students may have an AS exam in the afternoon.  In this 

circumstance students may decide to stay at home in the morning to do final revision for their AS exam. 

 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support throughout the year and to wish the 

students well for their examinations and every success in the future. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

 
 

 

Mr P Gascoyne 
Head of Year 13 

 
 

Please note that A2 examination results will be available on Thursday 17 August 2017 from 08:00am 

until 11:00am.  Staff will be on hand to give support and advice. 
 

 
 


